
Dear Committee, 
I live in Northwest Hills near Far West and Mesa. I do not live in a suburb like Steiner Ranch off of 620. The final 
version of District 10 map puts my neighborhood in with other west of MoPac - central Austin groups. We have 
parallel property issues, transportation issues, water drainage issues, property value issues and emergency service 
issues. I very much would appreciate your keeping the current version of District 10 map as is and not 
reincorporate suburb communities like Steiner Ranch and Riverplace. They don't have established neighborhood 
(40+ years)  issues and central Austin issues consistent with our neighborhood. If the intent of the district 
boundaries is for natural cohorts to be grouped together then the current District 10 map is successful in that 
effort. 
 
Fred Fox 


